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February  2018 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Roland Green Parents of Incoming Kindergartners, 
 
 
We are looking forward to your student joining the Robinson Elementary School community in the 
Fall!  
 
Thank you for returning your child’s Kindergarten Pre-Registration form. Since we have all the 
necessary paperwork for Kindergarten registration in your preschool folder, you will not need to meet 
with an office staff person in April to register your child.  
 
Your next step will be to attend the Parent Orientation on Thursday, March 8th at 6:30pm in the 
Robinson School Cafeteria.  At Parent Orientation we provide information on a typical day in 
Kindergarten, discuss our Full Day Kindergarten program, bus safety and after school care, along with 
answer any questions you may have. 
 
In mid-March we will reach out to you to set up an appointment for your child’s Academic Screening 
which will occur May 29th – May 31st along with asking for your transportation plans to and from 
school. 
 
Please call the Robinson School East Office at 508-261-7510 or the Roland Green Preschool at 508-
261- 1561 with any questions.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Robinson School Administration 
 
 

http://www.mansfieldschools.com/ROB

